
Florida Future Educators of America - Countryside 

High School Chapter 

Do you like children?  Are you interested in working with 

children as a teacher, guidance counselor, child psychologist, 

child life specialist, pediatric nurse or pediatrician, or any 

another child oriented career?  Then Florida Future 

Educators of America, FFEA, might be the club for you.  

Encouraging children to meet their educational and life goals 

is a top priority for the members of FFEA.  FFEA members are 

involved in several activities throughout the year that 

supports children and teachers.  Some of the activities 

include a book drive for children called the Book Fairy Project 

in partnership with the GFWC North Pinellas Women’s Club, 

our Teen Teaching Day at an area elementary school, the 

annual Teacher Appreciation Breakfast given by the 

members, and participation in the school’s Relay for Life 

and/or March of Dimes.  FFEA members are committed to 

serving Countryside High School and the community. We 

encourage and promote the value of life-long learning and 

supporting those in need.  If you are interested, please see 

Mrs. Hoch in room J1.  We meet every Thursday right after 

school.  Listen to the announcements for our first meeting 

date. 

 


